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ANNOUNCEMENT
WHO WILL WORK WITH EX-PRISONERS IN KAZAKHSTAN AFTER RELEASE? 
Astana                                                                                                            28 February, 2012
сonference- hall                                                                                                         10:00 am.

of «Іsker» business center
February 28, 2012 at 10am Penal Reform International Office in Central Asia holds a round table organized within the framework of the project on «Rehabilitation of ex-prisoners and protection of their rights by joint efforts of civil society and State» supported by the Norwegian Ministry of Foreign Affairs.

Work with ex-prisoners in the regions of the country, re-socialization projects of central and local authorities will be discussed during the round table.

The participants will present results of re-socialization work with ex-prisoners in the regions, as well as a number of initiatives of non-governmental sector.

For additional information please contact Azamat Shambilov, Penal Reform International Project Coordinator, tel./fax: +7 7172 78 76 74, e-mail: ashambilov@penalreform.org  
